From: Beryl Bernard [mailto:beryl.bernard@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:12 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application of D. P. Murphy Inc. Docket Number PD527

As a resident of Borden-Carleton all our lives John and | have had the privilege yes a privilege of having Howatt’s Shell
and Ceretti’s Grocery in our community. These local companies have gone above and beyond for many of us if not all of
us in one way or another over the years and in our time of need. They still give support to the locals in any way they can
on a daily basis and that is hard to beat.

The tourists are here passing through for a few months yes, but, the local community is what keeps the businesses going

the remainder of the year.
We as residents of this great local community do not feel another gas is warranted and we SUPPORT Howatt’s Shell and

Ceretti’s Grocery.

Sent from my iPhone



